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Comments: I'm extremely disappointed in how this Forest Management Road closure is being handled. We had

our first and only meeting on October 24th and was told we have until the 29th to respond. If you close our Forest

roads you are now putting human lives in danger and our community. The Heber Overgaard area relies on

people visiting this area to camp and hike and enjoy the outdoors. If this closure happens history will repeat itself

and you will be responsible for homes being lost and people being displaced. If you look at California wild fires.

Everyone is blaming PG&amp;E when really its caused by road closures like this and our forest not being

maintained. Forest management is key for a healthy forest and closing our roads is not the answer. It's my hope

you will keep our forest roads open and do the right thing so our area doesn't become California. 


